LETTER OF INTENT FOR CONDITIONAL USE PERMIT
To whom it may concern,

On behalf of Kevin Meredith, owner of the property located at 5410 Harrisburg Road in Jonesboro, AR,
McAlister Engineering formally requests that previously mentioned lot be approved for a conditional use
permit from the MAPC. We would like to use a chat surface, in lieu of pavement, in portions of the lot

that are fenced and locked from public accessibility and vision. The site will have an asphalt public
parking area.

Our request is based on the fact that the chat will better serve the area as it contains a lower curve
number that will produce less runoff. Also, the surrounding lot to the north and east is owned by Mr.
Meredith. The site in question is to eventually be opened up to connect to the surrounding lot, which

has had an existing chat surface. The surrounding lot was issued a conditional use permit in 2014, and
has followed all regulations since.

Respectfully,

Taylor McBride, EI

McAlister Engineering
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